
CENTRAL DAUPHIN SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 District Administration Office 

 600 Rutherford Road 

 Harrisburg, PA  17109 
 Telephone: (717) 545-4703 

 Fax: (717) 214-5460                Dr. Norman J. Miller 
             njmiller@cdschools.org                                                                                         Superintendent 

 

 

August 26, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian:  

 

On behalf of the staff and administration, welcome to a new school year in the Central Dauphin 

School District. 

 

At the start of each year, the District provides information to help you understand the procedures 

and expectations of your school.   Please familiarize yourself and your student(s) with the 

Student Code of Conduct, which is located under the Community Link in District Publications.  

http://www.cdschools.org/domain/35    

 

In order to assure that all students and parents are aware of our school rules, each student and at 

least one parent/guardian must sign the form below. 

 

The administration, faculty, and staff wish you every success for a rewarding school year. 

 

Please detach and return this form to your child's classroom teacher or first period teacher. 

 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 

I acknowledge that I have had an opportunity to review the Student Code of Conduct with the 

student mentioned below.  

 

_______________________________ __________________ __________________ 

Student's Name (Please Print)  Homeroom #   School Attending 

 

_______________________________ 

Signature of Student 

 

_______________________________ __________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian   Date 
 

_______________________________ __________________ 

Parent/Guardian email address  Daytime phone number 

http://www.cdschools.org/domain/35

